
 

 

 

 

 

 

From:  Dario Pirotta  

Director, MATSEC  

 

To:  College Principals 

  Heads of School 

 

Subject: The New SEC Assessment System – Webinar for Educators 

 

Date:  21st October 2024  

 

 
 

MATSEC will be hosting an online Q&A session for educators on the new SEC assessment system. The session will 

take place on Tuesday, 12 November 2024, at 4:00 p.m. This is an opportunity for educators to engage directly with 

MATSEC officials, ask questions, and share their experiences regarding the updated system. 

 

To participate, interested individuals are encouraged to register early due to limited availability. Registration can be 

completed via this link: https://universityofmalta.zoom.us/webinar/register/WN_bBlvQF9oTAe3zWBreIccng  

 

Upon registration, participants will receive a confirmation email with a unique link to access the webinar on the 

scheduled day. 
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